
02/13/2017 21:28 FAX 1410011001 

2017-02.14 08:12:32 
RECEIVED 

KANSAS CORPORATION COMMISSION 

FEB 1 4 2017 
CONSERVATION DIVISION 

WICHITA, KS 

MR. Jon Myers, Counsel 
KCC 
266 N. Main, Suite 220 
Wichita, KS, 67202 

Re: Renewal of Op. Lie. #348S7 

MR.Myers: 

Kan:=.a::. CeirPor.:ition Commi:::.::;.ion 
..... S/ AtnY L. Hreen 

Marco Wind Operations, LLC 
2203 110111 

Florence, KS. 66851 

February 13, 2017 

Pursuant to our phone conversation this afternoon, Marco hereby fonnally requests a 
hearing on the Commission's denial of our license renewal, which we believe to be as 
unjustified as it was unexpected. 

It is our belief that a diligent search by the Commission will find that CP-1 and CP-4 
fonns were filed for the pluging of the K.C. Development, Inc wells in question about 
15 years ago. that said plugging occurred wider State supervision, and that the plugging 
assessments for the aforementioned wells were billed to K..C. Development, Inc., and 
subsequently paid putting that matter fully to rest. 

We will await further communication from you when you complete your records search, 
and look forward to resolving this matter at that time. 

I thank you for your call acknowledging receipt of our response dated 2~ 1 ()..17. 


